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GRUNDFOS HOLDING’S GRACE LETTER TO GLOBAL COMPACT  
 

 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

Due to data complications and challenges Grundfos Holding have exceeded the deadline of 

May 1st 2013 for submitting our Communication on Progress to Global Compact. 

 

We therefore ask for a grace period of 90 days to submit our COP. 

 

Kind regards and on behalf of Grundfos Holding  

Pernille Blach Hansen, Sustainability Director   

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


